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WHY WON’T THE TRI-FAITH INITIATIVE SEVER LINKS WITH KNOWN SPONSORS OF 

TERRORISM? 
Omaha, NE November 17, 2014– Dr. Mark Christian, the founder and Executive Director of the Global 

Faith Institute, has sent a letter to the members of the governing board of Omaha’s Tri-Faith Initiative, 

asking them to abandon their present intransigence and answer one very reasonable question: “Why 

are groups known to the FBI as front operations for the Muslim Brotherhood involved in the Tri-Faith 

Initiative?” 

Dr. Christian, the Global Faith Institute, and a great many citizens of Omaha call on the Mayor of Omaha, 

the Honorable Jean Stothert, to fulfill her promise to convene a city-wide public Town Hall meeting as 

soon as practicable, to discuss the issues and concerns regarding the associations of these known radical 

Islamist groups in Omaha. 

A copy of the above-referenced letter is included with this Press Release. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Dr. Mark Christian 

Executive Director 


